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Notice of Application for State Wetland Licenses, Private Wetland Permits, Nontidal Wetlands and 
Waterways Permits and/or Water Quality Certification and the Opportunity to Provide Written 

Comment or Request an Informational Hearing 
   
August 15, 2021 
   
The Water and Science Administration has received the applications listed below. A preliminary review 
has indicated that the listed projects may be subject to the opportunity for a public hearing once the 
application is substantially complete. Projects may be significantly altered during the review process. The 
applications and related information are available for inspection and copying. You may also request 
written notice of any hearing opportunity by having your name placed on the interested persons list for 
each project in which you are interested. To inspect the file or to have your name placed on the interested 
persons list, contact the assigned division at the telephone number indicated below or send an email to 
the assigned reviewer no later than September 15, 2021, unless otherwise noted in the Public Notice. 
 
 
Water Quality Certification - (410) 537-3837 
  
Anne Arundel County 
  
202161424/21-WQC-0326: Maryland Department of Natural Resources, 580 Taylor Avenue, Annapolis, 
Maryland 21401 has requested a State Water Quality Certification in connection with its application to 
the Army Corps of Engineers for a federal Clean Water Act (CWA) permit to restore the stream channel 
and wetlands at Jabez Branch Tributary 3 (Class III) in Millersville, Maryland. The purpose of this project is 
to restore impaired hydrological, hydraulic, geomorphic, and physiochemical functions of the stream and 
wetland ecosystems. The project will temporarily impact 2,199 linear feet (18,768 square feet) of 
perennial stream, and 185,852 square feet of the 100-year floodplain. The project will also temporarily 
impact 79,165 square feet of nontidal wetlands, and 70,419 square feet of 25-foot nontidal wetland 
buffer. The wetland impacts are expected to be self-mitigating on-site through the creation of new 
wetland areas. Written comments, requests for a public informational hearing and requests to be included 
on the interested persons list may be sent by September 15, 2021, to the Maryland Department of the 
Environment, Attn: Alexander Sicard, 1800 Washington Boulevard, Baltimore, MD 21230 or at 
alex.sicard1@maryland.gov or 410-537-3803. Any further notices concerning actions on the application 
will be provided only by mail to those persons on the interested persons list. Please refer to the Code of 
Maryland Regulations 26.08.02 for information regarding the Water Quality Certification application 
process. 
 
 


